presence of a GE representative in the LNG consist is beneficial, the practice may be
reinstated on a case-by-case basis.

FRAs point of contact on this matter is Mr. Gary Fairbanks, Staff Director, Motive Power

and Equipment Division. Mr. Fairbanks may be reached at_ or
Gary.Fairbanks@dot.gov.

Sincerely,

(oteeEFuts”

Robert C. Lauby
Associate Administrator for Railroad Safety
Chief Safety Officer



